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COLLEGE OF MICRONESIA — FSM

December 4, 2017

To: Tulensru Waguk Ph. D.
Chairman Board of Regents

From: Sylvia Henry
President, Faculty’Staff Senate

Subject: Faculty Staff Senate Report of Fall 2017

The intent of this memo is to communicate activities of the Faculty Staff Senate
within the fall 2017 semester.

Two members left the college leaving two open seats in the FSS Executive.
Jennifer Helieisar and Taylor Elidok were selected to fill in the vacancies.

At the beginning of this semester, FSS Executive members at each campus held
general assemblies solicit concerns and/or recommendation for the proposed
language on BP6021, Grievance. After reviewing the general concerns raised
during the Faculty/Staff Senate’s general assemblies, the executive committee
held a meeting on October 4, 2017 where they concurred and recommended NOT
to support the proposed policy amendment specifically because of the Senate
majority’s concern on paragraph 2A which restricted who the aggrieved party
may or may not select to represent him/her. For this reason, the committee
passed the motion to maintain policy as is. The committee has no objections to
remaining changes as proposed by HR Office but felt that such changes should be
incorporated into the Administrative Procedures of the above said Policy.
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